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Rupert Clark Road – A new 
street for a deserving fellow

In recognition of his services to the 
community Mr Rupert Clark was awarded 
the Member of the NZ Order of Merit in 
2007. He was renowned for his work with 
charities, war veterans and sports, 
particularly rugby, where he was a founding 
member of the Marist Rugby Club in 
Whangarei.

Mr and Mrs Clark were residents of 146 
Kamo Road from the 1950s until his house 
was purchased by Transit NZ in the mid-
90s as the entrance to the bypass. In 
acknowledgment for his commitment to 
Whangarei and Northland it was decided 
that the new road was to be named Rupert 
Clark Road.


